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BORSA İSTANBUL A.Ş.         

GENERAL DIRECTORATE 

 

Number : 18454353-100.04.02-12672 

Subject : BISTECH 3.0 Member Information Meeting Announcement 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Ref: Announcement dated 07/06/2022 and numbered 2022-9280 

In the mentioned announcement it has been shared that BISTECH system improvements and development 

efforts have been carried out thoroughly by the Exchange and in this context, a new phase called BISTECH 

3.0 is planned to be launched, by the end of the first quarter of 2023. 

In this framework, we are planning to inform our members, data vendors, software companies and other related 

parties about technical changes to be carried out within the scope of the third phase of BISTECH System. 

Meeting will be held on 28/11/2022 at Borsa İstanbul A.Ş. Conference Hall between 10:00 – 12:30. At the 

meeting, it is aimed to provide information about the technical improvements in BISTECH system and answer 

the questions of participants. 

For registration to the meeting, an e-mail including name, surname and the institution name in the mail text 

should be sent to miy@borsaistanbul.com with “Konf-2811” reference code in the subject line, no later than 

November 24, 2022 at 18:00. 

Respectfully submitted for your participation to the meeting. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

  

 

 

 

Korkmaz ERGUN 

CEO 

Board Member  

  

  

 

mailto:miy@borsaistanbul.com

